
Year 6 Parent 

Meeting - SATS



Writing

Writing is teacher assessed and NOT tested.

Evidence must be in pupil books: being able to apply all the 

spelling, punctuation and grammar knowledge they have learnt.

Write for audience and purpose.

Organise ideas in paragraphs, use appropriate style and tone and 

be COHESIVE.

Joined, neat handwriting and secure spelling.

Evidence gathered September through to end of June.

(Term time holidays unauthorised. If you still intend to book 

a term-time holiday, please avoid until after end of June.)











Test Timetable: 13th – 16th May





Breakfast 

club
Caterlink have agreed to £5 

per child. Sausage, Beans, 

Egg and Toast. Children 

need to have signed up and 

paid by 25 April so the food 

can be ordered in in 

advance please.

More info to follow on 

Parent Mail.











Homework packs



SATs booster

Monday SATs booster – All welcome

Tues-Thurs – after school booster clubs starting. Please please send your child if you receive a 

letter.



Questions


